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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1546 directs the Department of Corrections to develop an "Orange Alert" communication 

system at each correctional facility to notify any resident within a 40-mile radius of the facility 

when a prisoner has escaped. Information regarding how to register for an Orange Alert via the 

communication system shall be posted in a newspaper of record within the county in which the 

correctional facility is located. 
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